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Our President’s Message
Let’s Stick Together 
“When things do not go your way, remember that every challenge, every 
adversity, contains within it the seeds of opportunity and growth. Challenge 
and adversity are meant to help you know who you are. Storms hit your 
weakness, but unlock your true strength.” ~Credit to Goodreads. 

Our Fort Lee Family Housing community has taken these changes and 
expectations in stride, and in so many situations shown the most beautiful 
side of being neighborly. On any given day in a military community, 
neighbors support neighbors during deployments, TDY’s, and times when the 
call to duty changes a family’s norm.  Some examples are the families that live 
on post coordinated an Easter Parade as well as celebrating the children’s 
birthdays by having caravans ride by the child’s home honking their horns to 
wish the child a HAPPY BIRTHDAY.

April Recap
It is so hard to believe that the month of April was spent wrapping our minds 
around the impact of Coronavirus, and the impact of COVID-19 on not only 
our world, but our state, our community, and our families. The challenges we 
face and our new short term (we hope) social norms are unprecedented in 
many of our lifetimes. Social distancing, food item rationing, schools closed 
for the season, no dining in restaurants, and restricting take out has given us 
a new way of life for the moment. As such, we move into May, recognizing 
some amazing moments existed.

This Mother’s Day will most 
certainly be unlike any 
before it.  As the world, and 
our conditions, continue to 
change – one thing remains 
the same - the value we 
place on the mothers whose 
sacri�ces, commitment, and 
unconditional love enables 

families across the U.S. to thrive.  On behalf of all of us at 
Hunt Military Communities, I’d like to give special 
recognition to those mothers who are deployed, on active 
duty, have children deployed, or are running military 
family households.  Each of you are exceptional. For your 
families, you are the thread that ties it all together, and for 
the nation you are both the heart and the backbone.  We 
are all grateful.  Please join me in wishing every military 
mom out there a very special Mother’s Day.

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

HAPPY MEMORIAL DAY!


